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Good morning,  

On behalf of the Burien Quiet Skies Coalition and Quiet Skies of Puget Sound, please
accept the enclosed three-page letter to the Executive Director and Commissioners
as our Public Comment today at the POS Commissioner's meeting during the agenda
segment concerning the draft economic recovery plan.  

Thank you, 

Sharyn Parker, Secretary 
Burien Quiet Skies Coalition 
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